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Dear Parents/Grandparents/Carers, 

Following the success of our ‘Bring a Board Game’ sessions with parents and children last year, 

we would like to invite you to join us in school again!  We hope it will be a lovely opportunity 

for you to meet your child’s new teacher and find out where their classroom is, as well as 

having lots of fun playing a game or two!  We anticipate that the sessions will last between 

45 minutes to an hour. Parents will need to bring along a board game (one that is quite simple 

to explain and play! 

Year 3 - Monday 18th September - 2pm 

Year 4 - Thursday 28th September - 2pm 

Year 5 - Wednesday 20th September - 9am 

Year 6 - Thursday 21st September - 2pm 

Please don't worry if you are not able to make it as lots of the games will need more than 2 

players, so the children will just join in with other games which are being played. 

Please complete the ParentMail form by midday on Wednesday 13th September, so we will 

know to expect you!  If you say no at this stage you are still welcome to come along if your 

plans change. 

We will send you some further details (e.g. which door to use etc) nearer the time.  

Kind regards, 

Mrs Dunn 

 


